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17th June 2021 

Dear Parents of Nursery children, 

Re - COVID-19 Case – Impact on Nursery Staffing 

You will have received a message this morning regarding Nursery being closed, and following this, a 

letter confirming the closure of our Reception bubble due to a positive COVID-19 case.  

The Nursery and Reception staff frequently work together (as one bubble) and as such, members of 

Nursery staff have been in contact with the person who has tested positive. This therefore means that 

those staff members now have to isolate.   

Regrettably, Nursery will have to remain closed and children will not be able to return to school until 

Friday 25th June.  

Your Nursery child does NOT need to isolate, unless of course they develop any symptoms, at which 

point you would follow the procedures for a suspected case of Covid. Obviously, we would ask that you 

keep us informed should this be the case. 

Any siblings (Year 1 to Year 6) should still attend school and your Nursery child can of course 

accompany you on the school run! 

Activities will be set on Tapestry from tomorrow so please ensure you log on to view these. For today, 

there are activities on our website. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused but I am sure you will appreciate that the health and safety 

of our community is paramount. Thank you for your patience this morning – there are a number of 

actions that need to be taken in the event of a positive case. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Louise Wood 

Headteacher 
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